U.S. Department of Homeland Security 1111 Broadway, Suite 1200 Oakland, CA. 94607-4052



June 20, 2016

Erin Smith
Deputy Director of Public Works
City of Alameda
950 West Mall Square
Alameda, CA 94501

Dear Ms. Smith:

cc:

We have completed our review of the City of Alameda Local Hazard Mitigation Plan and have determined that this plan is eligible for final approval pending its adoption by City of Alameda.

Formal adoption documentation must be submitted to the Regional office by the Jurisdiction within one calendar year of the date of this letter, or the entire plan must be updated and resubmitted for review. We will approve the plan upon receipt of the documentation of formal adoption.

If you have any questions regarding the planning or review processes, please contact JoAnn Scordino, Community Planner at (510) 627-7225, or by email at joann.scordino@fema.dhs.gov.

Sincerely,

Jeffey D. Lusk Division Director Mitigation Division

FEMA Region IX

Marcia Sully, California State Hazard Mitigation Officer Jose Lara, Chief, Mitigation Planning Division, CalOES